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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 

 
From:  Utah Public Service Commission 

 Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 

Date:   June 20, 2014 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested for the Investigation of Rocky Mountain  
  Power’s Application for Major Event Exclusion 
  Docket No. 14-035-63 
 
 
 
The Utah Public Service Commission (Commission) received a Memorandum in Docket 
No. 14-035-63, filed June 19, 2014, from the Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division). 
The Division is requesting an extension of time to file its comments regarding Rocky 
Mountain Power’s Application for Major Event Exclusion for weather-related events that 
occurred on April 22-24, 2014, until June 28, 2014.     
 
The Commission grants the extension of time until June 28, 2014.

 


